Dear Annotation Team,

I am sorry to be submitting updated versions of Potter, but when I was updating the information for the PhagesDB webpage and put in the number of ORFs I realized that we were missing a gene. We merged the three groups together and there was one gene (gp66) that fell in between two groups and was not included in the final annotations. The only change between the versions I uploaded 6 weeks ago and these versions is the addition of gene 66. Again, I am sorry for the mistake, and hope that we did everything else correctly. Sincerely,

Rob Ward
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